
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

ACH PAYMENT DELAY 
 

JANUARY 3, 2013 
 
 
 
Due to an unanticipated delay in our payment vendor's processing, ACH claims 
payments may be delayed by one business day. Paper check payments are not affected.  
 
We regret any inconvenience 
 
This information can be found at:    
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.htm  
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